Red Hall Primary School

Red Hall Primary School

Primary School

Darlington

DL1 2ST

09.09.2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

The first week has flown over and the children have all settled in now. It is the expectation that the children bring their Reading Record and their Reading Book in on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday morning so the books will be changed.

Phonics / Spelling Homework will be coming out every two weeks for children to complete. Next week your child will have their passwords and usernames printed in their Reading Records so they can play Educational Games at home that the school pay for which will support their learning.

Just a reminder, PE is on a Wednesday. The children can come into school in their PE kits which is a white top (no collar), red shorts and trainers. They can wear leggings or joggers but these will come off for PE lessons. A reminder no jewellery including earrings are to be worn for PE.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks. Mrs Brown















